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MEMO

	Date:
	March 11, 2003



	To:
	ERCOT Board



	From:
	Beth Garza



	Subject:

	Percentages Relating to Ancillary Services Bid Submittal (ERCOT Protocols Section 4.4.11) 


Issue for the ERCOT Board of Directors

	ERCOT Board of Director Meeting Date:      March 18, 2003

Agenda Item No.:  8b AS Bid Submittal Percentages 

	Issue, Background, and History

Recently the ERCOT Board approved PRR 342, a modification to several Protocols sections regarding Ancillary Services bids.  Protocols Section 4.4.11, as revised by PRR 342, contains language (currently boxed pending implementation) requiring the following:

A Responsive Reserve capacity bid tied to a Regulation Up capacity bid may only exceed the Regulation Up capacity bid by X%, as approved by the ERCOT Board. 

A Non-Spinning Reserve capacity bid may only exceed Responsive Reserve capacity bid by X%, as approved by the ERCOT Board.



	Key Factors Influencing Issue

In order for ERCOT to apply the above-mentioned Protocols Section, the ERCOT Board must adopt the percentages described.  TAC has recommended that the Board approve twenty percent for both amounts.

	Alternatives

The ERCOT Board could consider TAC’s recommendation or other percentages.

	Conclusion/Recommendation

TAC recommends adoption of twenty percent as the maximum amount by which Responsive Reserve Capacity bids may exceed Regulation Up bids and by which Non-Spinning Reserve capacity bids may exceed Responsive Reserve capacity bids.
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